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To: Maryland Board of Elections,

  At the public meeting held in Washington County a group of individuals, myself included, voiced their strong support for the
original recommended early voting sites. In Hagerstown's 2B district, the numbers are telling – with 434 voters (28%) at the
library and 1133 (72%) at Virginia Ave. Surprisingly, if each early voting site costs $50,000 as per the county , it boils down to
an exorbitant $115 per vote for those 434 library-goers in 2B. A more economical solution would be for the political parties to
provide taxi vouchers for 2B residents  to vote at Virginia Avenue.
    I implore Delegate Brooke Grossman, the Hagerstown City Council, and the outgoing Mayor of Hagerstown to put aside
personal interests and think about the greater good of the entire county. It's time for them to take on fiscal responsibility and
strongly advocate for the State Board of Elections to approve the original locations proposed by our exemplary local board of
elections who was appointed by Governor Moore . The County Board of Elections have done an outstanding job, and the
three original  locations should be given the green light for the benefit of our community.
Respectfully submitted ,
Thomas Thorsen 



Good Morning Ms. Lisa Dennis

The voting location for Hancock MD is not the only problem.  There has always been a voting location in Downtown
Hagerstown. Now our beloved commissioners have moved it out of downtown to a location in the county.

This is a blatant attempt to disenfranchise city voters many of whom do not own a car. There is a bus they could ride but it is
an hour ride each way as the bus system is not as good as it might be in Baltimore and DC. Early voting has always been
held in a government building or at our public library. There should be voting at the Washington County Free Library as it was
last time. This location is easily accessible for downtown residents.

I do not live in the city and have vehicles so it doesn't concern me personally but this is just an attempt to keep city residents
from voting since a majority of them are Democrats. There is more corruption in this county than could ever be in some of the
more urban counties.

Thank you for listening,

Art Crampton
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